
 
 
 

Waldringfield Wildlife Group exists to conserve, enhance           
and record the local wildlife; to protect wildlife habitats               
and encourage biodiversity; to encourage wildlife-friendly 
management of land, gardens and public spaces and to 
encourage a greater interest in the knowledge and love                  
of wildlife in general. 

 
Contacts: 
Coordinator: Linda Wilkins 736044 linda.thequay@btinternet.com 
Secretary:    Jill Winter736125 jillwinter2@gmail.com 
Treasurer: Anthony Mason 736740 anthonymason_uk@yahoo.co.uk 

 
All meetings in the Village Hall Kennedy Room starting at 10.00 
Talks start at 11.00 unless otherwise specified.  Visitors welcome. 
Admission charge:  £3.00 for visitors and non-members.  
Members – No charge  
Field Trips: – Contact Linda 01473 736044 mob 07788 286482 Or  
Jill Winter736125 
 
New members welcome:  Annual Membership £10 
  

 
  
 

                          PROGRAMME FOR 2109 
 
February 9th     ‘Seawalls will Save the Bees and other Wildlife,’ by Tim 

Gardiner, Biodiversity Officer, Environment Agency and 
Author(with others) of the Sea Wall Biodiversity Handbook 

 
  April  13th        ‘Bird Track, Cuckoos and Warblers’ by Paul Stancliffe, 

British Trust  for Ornithology  
 
  May 1st              ‘Nightingale Walk at Newbourne Springs’ with Peter 

Maddison followed by alfresco breakfast . 6am Springs Car 
Park. 

 
  June  8th           ‘The Community Value of Trees ‘ by Gary Battell, Woodland 

Advisor SCC. Top Suffolk Forester, winner of the 2017 
Woodland Heritage, Peter Savill Award. 

 
  July 9th             ‘Foxearth Meadows Nature Reserve for Dragonflies and   

Damselflies’ – Guided tour with Mark Prima, Reserve    
Manager.  Arrive 10.30am 

             
July   tbc           Summer Picnic. 
 

  
  October 12th         AGM followed by a talk on ‘Swifts – a Bird You Can Help!’ 

by the Guru of Swift Conservation, Edward Mayer 
 
  Autumn Field Trip – ‘Staverton Park ‘ - guided visit with Gary Battell tbc. 
    
     
   December 14th ‘ Big Gulls Need Friends’ by Steve Piotrowsk, Tour Leader &                    

Environmental  Consultant  followed by members Christmas 
Lunch.   

                            


